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Staffordshire Trading Standards are warning of individuals who may telephone you or call at your door to claim you are due a council tax refund.  They claim that you are in the wrong council tax band even if you are not and they may also claim that they are already acting on behalf of your neighbours.  
They will often seem very convincing and may even pretend that they are from the Valuation Office Agency (VOA), or from your local council. 

The individuals will try to charge you money to challenge your band.  Anyone can do it themselves for FREE by contacting the VOA on 03000 501 501 or visiting www.voa.gov.uk 
Remember Trading Standards always advise to never deal with cold callers either at the door or over the telephone.  Do not hand over any personal details and do not feel pressured into signing any paper work.  
If you are concerned that you have been the victim of a scam you should report this to Action Fraud on 0300 123 2040 or online at www.actionfraud.org.uk/report_fraud      
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